
March 25, 2022 

Ms.  Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Re:  UG-200568 Cascade Natural Gas Corporation WEAF Status Report 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation submits its WEAF (“Washington Energy Assistance Fund”) 
Status Report for Program Year 2021-2022 as described in Order 05, Docket No UG-200568, 
paragraph 354 which stated “[T]hus, TEP simply recommends that the Commission require 
Cascade to file a status report on the WEAF program by April 1, 2022.”    

If you have any questions, please contact me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori A. Blatnner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
lori.blattner@intgas.com 

Attachments 

UG-200568-CNGC-WEAF-Status-Report-PY-2021-2022-03.25.2022.pdf 
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